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Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
Attn: Chaimian Joseph Kelliher 
888 First Street, NE 
Room 1A 
Washington. DC 20426 

Reference: Docket No. CP07-208-000 

Oct 7, 2008 

Dear Chainnan: 

I have seen the request from REX to move fonward in the exclusion zones in Spread F. The reasons 
for these exclusion zones have proven to be significant over the past 6 months as all three parties have 
independently sent letters to the FERC requesting a reasonable altemative. We are grateful that the 
FERC has identified the Sharptown region as an area of concern. The Schulte/Oetzel/Stim variation 
sited in the Draft EIS and FEtS from FERC has been reviewed and just seemed to come out of 
nowhere. The new variation affects another new landowner whereas the proposed route just a tenth 
of a mile (or less) to the north would not In either case, the existing REX path and the FERC route 
variation simply does not address the path through our yards arKi lots. Specifically, the centertine of 
the pipe will be 30' from one residence and 90' from another. In the case of our house, it is less than 
120'. 

Again, my proposed route(s) to the north would affect 6 or 7 less landowners. I do not feel that the 
FERC has given us sound reasons and logic for not accepting our request to move the pipeline to a 
vacant 100 acre field just to the north. 

Now the construction has begun around the Spr̂ ead F Indiana MP 401.8-402.1 exclusion zone. I would 
like to propose and strongly suggest that no construction be allowed a safe distance away from this 
exclusion zone so that the exclusion zone is not "boxed-in". I believe a safe distance would be Vz mile 
to the west and east. 

Please consider sending someone from the FERC to our area. REX will not recommend this as they 
have no reason to move the line. I believe a first hand look woukJ easily prove the valkiity of this route 
and request. I also believe the route that has been pnaposed with many maps and aerial views in 
previous postings can be the best solution for REX, FERC, and the 6 - 7 affected landowners. 

I kx>k fonvard to your reply and sincere consideration into this cmcial matter. We do not feel that in any 
case that either the existing route or the FERC variation is the best solution. We deeply desire to wortc 
with FERC to minimize the effects of this project in the short and long temi. 

Sincerely, 

Andy and Connie Stim 

3150 Sharptown Road 

West Harrison, IN 47060 (Whitewater Township, Franklin County, Indiana - MP402) 
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Home: 812-637-3223; Cell: 513-300-2009 

Whitewaterjimi@heavenwire.net 

Cc: Congressman Baron Hill 

Congressman Zach Space, Ohio 

Gov. Mitch Daniels, Indiana 

Rep. Tom Knollman - D55 

State Sen. Johnny Nugent, D43 

State Rep. Robert Bischoff, D68 

State Sen. Robert Jackman. D42 

Congressman Mike Pence, D6 

US Sen. Evan Bayh 

US Sen. Richand Lugar 

FERC Gas Branch 2 

mailto:Whitewaterjimi@heavenwire.net


20081008-5005 FERC PDF (Unofficial) 10/8/2008 12:34:52 AM 

Document Content(s) 

spreadF.PDF 1-2 


